White River Valley Broadcasters, Inc.
RADIO STATION KBTA
P. 'O. BOX 1112

BATESVILLE, ARKANSAS

September 17, 1962

Mr Carl Dagbelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha UL, Nebraske

Dear Sir:

This is in asnwer to your letter of September 3, reporting reception
of our station., Please excuse the delay in replying., Our log for
that date verifies your reception and ‘Erees with the information
you gave in your letter,

Thanks for your report and "good DXing";

Yours truly

Gl LT

Cherles T. Smith
Chief Engineer



